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Subject: Comment Nevada Board of Health Meeting 20 August, agenda item 

From: O"Neill, P.K. Assemblyman 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 

Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 12:54:15 AM 

Dear Ms Peek, Deputy Administrator 

I  was advised this evening by constituents of the Nevada Board of Health emergency meeting 
scheduled for this Friday, 20 August to discuss and vote on a mandatory vaccination 
requirement for all students enrolled in a Nevada public university or college if they wish to 
attend classes in person. Should my understanding of the Board's action be correct I wish to go 
on the record objecting to such action. My objection is bases two fold. First the decision should 
be made by the  Board of Regents who are responsible for the operations of the institutions. 
Secondly, it seems grossly unfair to the students to make such a policy since they are already 
enrolled and studies are in progress. The pandemic and related information being outlined in 
your discussion for several months now and should be vetted in a more reasonable manner. 

I appreciate you allowing me to state my objections. 

Sincerely, 
PK ONeill 

PK O’Neill 
Assemblyman PK O’Neill
Representative for District 40
(Office): 775-684-8825 

PK.ONeill@asm.state.nv.us 
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"Complaining without pring a solution is called whining" Teddy Roosevelt 
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